
 

 

 

 

2nd February 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

After much effort and hardwork the children in Diamond Class are delighted to 

have achieved our Dojo target of 2024!  

 

They have chosen a “chilled afternoon” as their reward on Friday 9th February.  

 

Children may come into school in pyjamas/onsies with trainers/school shoes on 

Friday morning and may bring:- 

 

 1 teddy/cuddly toy, if they wish 

 1 game to play (boardgame or small electronic game) – nothing of any 

value, please 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Fathers  
  


